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PRESS NOTE

To
All Print & Electronic Media

Sub: Fake news in the Social Media regarding Volleyball Players

We came to know that some miscreants have floated false news in the Social Media that the Volleyball
Players of both Men and Women teams of Asian Games — Jakarta have been suspended for five years.
This is totally false news and no players have been suspended. First of all, we would like to inform
that Volleyball Federation of India is not having any FaceBook Account.

During the 18™ Asian Games at Jakarta, Indonesia, Indian Volleyball Teams (both Men and Women)
have given their best performances. But, unfortunately due to lack of international exposures and
competitions for the last two years, we have missed the Medal chances this time.

Volleyball Federation of India and its office bearers have full confidence and faith in both Men and
Women Volleyball players and we are going to prepare our players for the forthcoming Asian Senior
Men and Women Championships and Asian U-23 Men and Women’s Championships and Pro-Volley
League. )

We once again would like to reiterate that we have full confidence in our Volleyball players and we
firmly believe that our teams will perform to their potential in future.

The fake news floated by some unscrupulous persons is totally false and uncalled for.

The Federation will take stern action against those who posted this fake FaceBook page regarding
Volleyball players.

Kindly publish the above matter in your esteemed Media.

With best wishes,

Fpoert

RAMAVTAR SINGH JAKHAR
Secretary General
Volleyball Federation of India.
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